Kids Walk Cor

Wednesday, May 31st

CO M M U N ITY at your YMCA child care centre

Thank you for fundraising ahead of the YMCA Kids Walk for COMMUNITY!

Your family and friends will be your little superhero’s biggest Kids Walk for COMMUNITY supporters.
The number one reason people give for not donating is that they weren't asked. So spread the news!

Take your pledge form with you everywhere you go! Or, use the online donation link below to
really make it easy to get the word out far and wide, in emails or texts. To make it even easier, we've
helped write the message to supporters for you! Simply personalize it, and send it out to as many
people as you wish.

*Online donors will be asked for your child’s name & child care center so we can track your amazing progress!

Here’s a template to help you get started
Dear <Name>,

<Child’s Name> is participating in the YMCA Kids Walk for COMMUNITY
Wednesday March 31st at <your YMCA Child Care Centre name>.

Did you know that 1 in 5 kids and families at the YMCA rely on
financial support to participate in YMCA BC programs? That's why
<Child's name> and all the YMCA kids are fundraising in support of
children and families in our community facing financial barriers. Your
donation will give these kids and families the opportunity to participate
in YMCA Child Care, Camp, Swim Lessons and other life-enhancing
programs.

We would love your support to ensure everyone has the chance to reach
their full potential!

To donate, or learn more, simply go to gv.ymca.ca/kids-walk-for-community.

Thank you, ’
<Your Name> & <Child's Name>

Need support with your fundraising efforts? Ask your child care centre
for more strategies! Or contact giving@bc.ymca.ca, we're happy to help!

YMCA COMMUNITY CAMPAIGN questions? Learn more here
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